
There are two ways to support our
neighbors who desperately need safe,
affordable housing:

Volunteer to help at the build
Be part of a team to provide lunch for
the workers.

This will be a new construction project in
the 7th week of the build, so we will be
working on it in a pretty early stage. As in
the past, we are working alongside
members of St John’s in the Wilderness
Episcopal Church and White Bear
Unitarian Universalist Church in
Mahtomedi. Between the three churches,
we hope to have 15 volunteers per day.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY
Summer Build

Mon - Thu July 22-25
 1408 22nd St E Minneapolis

To volunteer for the build, please email LowAnn at
lowannbelden@gmail.com - letting her know you
are interested in signing up & then follow the link

below to set up your account with Habitat 
(or scan the QR code)

https://tinyurl.com/tchabitatbuild
 

To provide a dish or dessert for lunch, please call
LowAnn at 612-741-2614.


